March 30, 2020
Families of Students with Disabilities,
Instruction in the form of virtual learning is being developed to support students and families during this closure.  This includes special education and related services, such as speech language therapy, occupational therapy, and physical therapy.
1. Special education services and accommodations will be provided via virtual learning.
1. Special education teachers and related services providers will collaborate with general education teachers and make all reasonable efforts to make virtual learning resources accessible to students with disabilities.
1. Virtual instruction will not look the same as classroom instruction.
1. Focus will be on progress toward IEP goals and providing access to the general education curriculum delivered.
Please see attached resources to support virtual learning.  We will be providing updates and additional resources which can be found on the special education page as well as linked on the Students and Families page 
Each school has in-home learning resources on their school webpage.  Special education teachers and related services providers (e.g. OTs, PTs, SLPs) are developing resources for these school pages as well.  Additionally, teachers and related service providers are available via email and video conferencing.
Please reach out to your student’s special education teacher or related service provider if you have questions about support for your student at home during the closure. 
Our educators, therapists, office support, and administrators are working virtually during normal school hours. 
The week of April 6-10 is spring break.  Staff will be unavailable during break.  Staff will return on Monday, April 13th with continued distance learning. 
Please reach out to your student’s general education teacher and special education team members via their district email with any questions.
If you have any questions you believe require district level assistance email special.education@rentonschools.us.  
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